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Selectmen Chairman Tinio and Selectmen Reil and Goddard attended the Finance Committee meeting.   

Selectman Reil joined the meeting at 7:07 p.m. and Chairman Tinio at 7:30 p.m.   

 

Chairman Tinio said Worldband did a survey of the current phone system lines.    

 

Discussion involved transferring to iPads in the police cruisers and decided it would not be best for the 

Police at this time due to functionality and that switching costs would be too high. 

 

Selectmen Goddard joined the meeting at 8:10 p.m.   

 

Discussion involved what needs to be done for maintenance on vehicles for the Police and Fire 

Departments.  Selectman Goddard does not want any options off the table. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:15 p.m. 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Diane Willoughby 

Administrative Assistant 

 

Documents Discussed Located in 'Administrative Secretary's' Office: 

 

None 

 

 

 

 


